
08/01/2024

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to formally request a special permit to bowhunt whitetail deer within Ankeny city
limits for the hunting season beginning on October 1st, 2024 and ending on January 10th, 2025.
I have received written permission from Robert Johnson (signed statement enclosed) to

bowhunt on his land if I am granted permission by the city ofAnkeny. The physical address of
his property is 7705 NE 29th St; the District/Parcei is 181/00002-002-753 and the GeoParcel is
8023-32-101-006. The land is south of Oralabor Rd, Just east of the Ankeny Airport. I would be

the only person allowed to hunt this property, and my permission to hunt is granted through
January of 2025. I understand that I am subject to all of the rules and regulations for

bowhunting whitetail deer in the state of Iowa as set forth by the Iowa Department of Natural

Resources. I have previously completed a hunter's safety course and have been bowhuntlng in

Iowa for almost 30 years, including hunting this land with a special hunting permit for the last 10

years. I appreciate your consideration; please feel to contact me with any additional questions

or requirements.

Sincerely,

^ l/JiiLL^l
Fic Weichers

906 SE 5th St
Ankeny, IA 50021
515-745-3204

eaweichers@gmail.com



August 1, 2024

1, Robert M. Johnson, give Eric Weichers my permission to bowhunt on the Johnson farms

south of Oralabor Road and both sides of4-Mile Creek Drive or East 29th. This is valid through

January 2025.

/iW^%fJWc^i^?i<
Robert M.Johnson




